
 

 

Dear Room 3 Families, 

We are happy to have you back after such a long 
break. We hope you all had a wonderful holiday 
and enjoyed some time off to spend with family, 
and are as excited as us to begin another great 
year!  

As we said goodbye to 2023, we were focusing on 
kindness in class and how to fill other peoples 
buckets as well as their own, we will continue that in 
2024 with recognizing and understanding others 
and our own emotions. We will reintroduce some 
Grace and Courtesy lessons (how to greet a friend, 
get someone's attention, and ROSE (Respect for 
Others, Self, and the Environment). 

 

Units of Study 

• We will study the life and work of Martin 
Luther King and discuss the importance of 
his efforts.  

• South America, its animals, and Parts of a 
Toucan  

• Claude Monet and his life works  

 

 

  

  

IMPORTANT DATES 

Contact Information 
Tiffani Peppersack 

tiffani@montessoriacademyidaho.com 
Office:  208-344-0004 

Web: Montessoriacademyparkcenter.com 

 

Quote Of the Month 

“Education breeds confidence. 

Confidence breeds hope. Hope 

breeds peace.” 

 -Confucius 

January 2024 Newsletter 

January 8 School back in session 

January 15 School Closed  

Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

January 19 Dress up Day: Aloha Friday! 

Dress up in your favorite island 

wear 

Kindergarten on-campus work-

shop with Service Dogs 

1:30 pm (in Room 6) 

 


